
SPEED AWARENESS CAMPAIGN 
 
 
For submission to the local Parish Councils. 
  
Please find an update of times, dates and tickets issued by officers whilst using the mobile 
speed laser device kindly funded by the Parish Councils. 
  
Since 1st January 2016 until 1st April 2016 (First Quarter 2016) officers have supplied well over 
100 hours to this PRIORITY. The device has been deployed over 25 times during this time 
and has resulted in 68 tickets being issued for excess speed throughout the area. An 
unconfirmed amount of advice has also been given to drivers by officers using ‘officer 
discretion’ for minor infringements. 
  
Obviously, the equipment supplied by our colleagues from the local Parish Councils enables 
us to keep up the pressure on people who continue to think that speeding through our villages 
is acceptable. 
  
Further to these checks we plan to hold two weeks of Speed Awareness in the coming months. 
This initiative allows local schools to assist with raising this thorny problem with drivers 
identified as causing the problem. 
  
Finally, if anyone from the local Parish Councils is interested in attending one of our checks, 
they should contact their local Safer Neighbourhood Team to discuss. 
  
Thanks. 
 
Gary Green. 
PCSO 3821 
South Eastern Safer Neighbourhood Team 
Clay Cross Section 
Clay Cross Police Station 
Derbyshire Constabulary  
Tel: 101 
E-mail: 
gary.green.3821@derbyshire.pnn.police.ukgary.green.3821@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
Web: http://www.derbyshire.police.uk 
Twitter: @southeasternSNT 
  
Safer Neighbourhoods is dedicated to tackling crime and anti-social behaviour in your area. 
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